
 

AGENDA  
YAMHILL FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

Workshop Meeting 
343 W. Roosevelt Carlton 

October 17, 2024 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Yamhill and Carlton Fire Board Members will be holding a workshop 
on October 17th at the Carlton Fire District. 

Although a quorum of both boards may be present for the workshop, this is not a regular Yamhill 
Fire Board Meeting.  There will be no motions made and nothing voted up on. 

There will be no zoom link available for this workshop. 

Anyone desiring more information regarding this workshop can contact Yamhill Fire Board 
President Jim Phillips at jimcfl101@frontier.com. 

 

 

 


